
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
   November 14, 2005 
 
 
 
Danny Stoeber, Chair 
Nebraska Real Estate Appraiser Board 
P.O. Box 94963 
Lincoln, NE 68509-4963 
 
Dear Mr. Stoeber: 
 
 Thank you for your October 7, 2005 response to our September 16, 2005 field review letter. 
We appreciate your prompt consideration of our concerns and are pleased by your efforts to 
change your regulations. Please provide us a copy of the proposed amendments, when available, 
for our review and a copy of the final regulatory changes after their adoption. 
 
 Our field review letter, your response, and any other correspondence between us regarding 
the field review will now become publicly available on our Web site. Please contact us if you 
have any questions. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
cc: Jill Ekstein, Director   
 
   
 


